Carrier Customer Bulletin

FRONTIER

Date of Bulletin: January 18, 2023

Notice #: CCBFTR02092

Audience: Carrier, IXC, Wireless, CLEC, ISP

Subject: DEMARC Beyond MPOE on Switched Ethernet Services ASRs
Date Effective: February 2, 2023

Effective February 2, 2023, we will no longer accept Switched Ethernet Services
requests that direct Frontier to bill the end-user for placing the Demarcation Point
(DEMARC) beyond the Minimum Point of Entry (MPOE).

The following General Exchange Tariff Options (GETO) field values are or will be
prohibited for Switched Ethernet Services: A,B,DE,F,G,H,|,N,O,P,R, T, U, V, Y, and Z.

The GETO field on the Access Service Request (ASR) must be populated with ‘W’ to
initiate the following requests:
» DEMARC beyond the MPOE (a.k.a. Network Interface Device [NID] Annexation)
» DEMARC Moves

The Carrier submitting the ASR will be billed all associated fees for placing the
DEMARC beyond the MPOE when GETO value is populated with “W".

If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please contact
your Frontier Account Manager.
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